
 
   
 

To the Commanderies in the South, I saw firsthand your good 

works, from the outstanding ritual and floor work to the fellowship 

and warm welcomes that I received. Malta Commandery #3 had 

planned a “Knights of the Round Table” feast and celebration for 

my Official Inspection which would have included the Ladies of 

Las Vegas Assembly #207, S.O.O.B., but alas, due to the 

pandemic, this event had to be canceled. I look forward to these Sir 

Knights putting this event on for our future Grand Commander.  I 

foresee a good time had by all! 

    “Blessed is every one that feareth the Lord; that walketh in his 

ways.  For he shall eat the labour of thine hands; happy shalt thou 

be, and it shall be well with thee.”  Psalm 128;1&2.  “And all 

things, whatsoever ye ask in prayer, believing, ye shall receive.” 

Matthew 21: 22. 

 
  Thank you all for your service to Templary.   
 

I hope you all have a wonderful 4th of July. Remember the 

sacrifices made then, to secure the freedoms we enjoy today.  

 
In the name of our Blessed Emmanuel, may Peace be with You. 
 
Courteously, 
SK Kevin McCans, KTCH 
Right Eminent Grand Commander 
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GRAND COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 

Sir Knights, 
 
    As we welcome in July and the heat of summer, you may be 

asking yourselves, what’s going on? Yes, this month’s article 

would usually be written by our newly installed Grand 

Commander, but due to the unprecedented (at least for this 

generation) times that we have been experiencing and our Grand 

Conclave being postponed, you must bear with my ramblings for 

awhile longer.  

  I hope that each of you and your families have remained safe, 

healthy, and as you read this, life is returning to some sort of 

normalcy. We must keep our faith in the Lord, ever remembering, 

that He has a plan and we are not necessarily privy to it.  

  “…that a man cannot find out the work that is done under the sun; 

because though a man labour to seek it out, yet he shall not find it; 

yea farther; though a wise man think to know it, yet shall he not be 

able to find it.”  Ecclesiastes 8:17 

  I want to thank the Commanders, Officers and Sir Knights of the 

Constituent Commanderies for all the hard work and perseverance 

you have put into your Asylums this past, albeit abbreviated year. 

Though I was unable to visit the Commanderies in the North due to 

the pandemic event, I have received good reports on your 

accomplishments. 

 

    18                   july 2020 
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